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Dear Navy Leaguers,  
 
It has been an outstanding summer and I am excited to share with you the upcoming Military Mix-
er we are sponsoring with the American Legion Post 742.  We have a BBQ dinner and a live  band 
planned for your enjoyment.  The party will take place on August 26th at 6pm. We will be meeting 
at the American Legion Post 742 on Yorba Street in Corona. We will have a full house so make 
sure you RSVP as soon as you read the Porthole. We also have the Navy Birthday Ball coming up 
on October 14th which will be an outstanding event. I will send an email as soon as tickets go on 
sale. 
 
As we head into the last remaining months of 2016 it is important to remember that you can invite 
your friends and neighbors to our Navy League socials.  New members mean more active citizens 
in the community working to aid the Sea Services. Take a moment to say hello to someone new 
and invite them to our next social.   
 
Keep in mind the mission of the Navy League:  
 
1.  To enhance the morale of active-duty personnel and their families  
2.  Inform Congress and the American public on the importance of strong Sea Services.  
3.  Support youth through programs such as the Naval Sea Cadet Corps, Junior ROTC and  Young       
     Marines that expose young people to the values of our sea services.  
 
Yours in Service,  
 

Kevin Button 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.seacadets.org/
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COMMANDERôS CORNER 

August 2016 

Lieutenant Commander Hollie Brown 

US Naval Sea Cadets Corps 

Commanderõs Corner August 2016 by Lieutenant Commander Hollie Brown, USNSCC 

We started the month off back at Chino Airport Planes of Fame Museum performing the opening color 

guard for their highlighted airplane of the month. 
 

Chief Petty Officer Jessica Nagel left 05 AUG as one of three cadets in the nation chosen for the United 

Kingdom International Exchange. She will return 20 AUG. I would love for her to be able to share her 

experience with you all at a social. 

 

PO2 Bradley Vargas and PO3 Luke Pae both returned home from FAA ground school having passed the 

written test for a pilotõs license. They now must complete flight time. This part unfortunately isnõt of-

fered through Sea Cadets because of the time required and the expense. 

 

I had a bit of a scare entering our office spaces on 01 AUG. The entire carpeted area had flooded over 

the weekend and cleanup is still happening. Everything on the floor got soaked, including uniforms, train-

ing materials, and furniture. Several cadets came one day to help me wash uniforms at the local laundro-

mat outside the base. There were 15+ loads to take care of, but the uniforms all came out undamaged. 

The biggest concern with the hot weather and water is mold, so the spaces have blowers and a dehu-

midifier working around the clock to dry things out. The air conditioner was set lower as well by base 

staff. They have been very helpful taking care of this. I only hope the source is discovered soon. Land-

scape sprinklers are high on the suspect list as our restroom and furnace areas were dry and no pipes 

were found to be broken or leaking.  

 

Promotions for end of JUL through AUG:  

Seaman Apprentice ð Jacob Mc Cormick and Adam Niles 

Petty Officer Third Class ð Ronin Eaden, Olivia Adams, and Mary Mc Ginn 

Petty Officer Second Class ð Dakota Adkins and Jacob Williams 

Chief Petty Officer ð Ethan Adkins (National HQ Appointment) 

Officer Joey Miles from Ensign to Lieutenant Junior Grade (LTJG) also an NHQ Appointment 

  

I hope you are all having a great and safe summer and hope to see you at the social! 

 

Respectfully, 

Hollie Brown, LCDR, NSCC  

Commanding Officer Paul Revere Division & Training Ship Independence 
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MONTHLY SOCIAL 

Date:  August 26, 2016 
 
Place:  American Legion Hall 
  1557 Yorba Street 
  Corona, CA 92882 
 
Price: $17.00 per person 
 
Social:  6pm - 7pm 

Dinner: 7pm - 8pm 

Menu: BBQ Pork, Potato Salad, Baked Beans 

Entertainment: Blue Haze band 

Host:  Navy League Board & American Legion Board 

  

         

 

 
 

 

Social Calendar 

January 29, 2016 

February 26, 2016 

March Phantom Social 

April 29, 2016 

(Grilled Steak Night) 

May 19, 2016 

June 18, 2016 

(Saturday Picnic) 

July Phantom Social 

August 26, 2016 

September 23. 2016 

October 28, 2016 

November Phantom Social 

December 2, 2016 

(General Membership Meeting) 

RSVP to Kevin Button  

Cell      (951) 345-0047  

(text or leave a voice message) 

Email   kevindbutton@gmail.com 

**DOOR PRIZES** 

We are asking for members that participate in the monthly socials to bring a door prize. 

We are breaking down the membership list alphabetically into last names and for each 

month listed if your last name falls into that alphabet category we would like you to bring a 

door prize for that month social. Thank you for your participation in our efforts to make 

our  socials a fun memorable event. For example: Kevin Button would bring a door 

prize to the January Social. The list is as follows:  

January, May, September Social:  Members A-C  

February, June, October Social:  Members D-H  

March, July, November Social:  Members I-R  

April, August , December Social:  Members S-Z  

PORTHOLE ADVERTISING 

Send in your business card now to be included in our 2016 advertising.  The new advertising year starts in 

July.  Mail your business card along with a $50 check, payable to Navy League, to the attention of       

Yolanda Carrillo, c/o Corona-Norco Family YMCA, 1331 River Rd., Corona, CA 92880 
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Sponsored by 

Corona- Riverside Navy League 

American Legion Post 742 

Date:  August 26, 2016 

Place: American Legion 

Time: 6pmñ8pm 

1557 Yorba Street 

Cost: $17/person 

Dinner: BBQ pork with beans and potato salad. 

Blue Haze Band preforming 

All proceeds go to benefit the Corona-Riverside Navy 

League and the American Legion Post 742 

 

 

 

Military Mixer  
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ALAMEDA, Calif. ï A ceremony today in Coast Guard Base Alameda authorized the transfer of a third decommissioned 
Coast Guard cutter to the Philippine Navy as part of the Excess Defense Articles program. 

Rear Adm. Joseph M. Vojvodich, the Coast Guardôs Assistant Commandant for Acquisition and Chief Acquisition Officer, 
the presiding official, and Rear Adm. Bayani Gaerlan, Commander Philippine Fleet, both signed the transfer documents that 
officially released the Coast Guard cutter to the Philippine government. 

The former San-Diego based Cutter Boutwell was christened into Philippine frigate BRP Andres Bonifacio prior to the cere-
monial crew swap. 

"The Coast Guard is saddened that this cutter is no longer with our fleet, but we are also proud to send it on a new mission in 

the service of a great nation, under the capable watch of professional sailors and close friends,ò said Vojvodich.  ñThis storied 

ship will continue to execute vital maritime missions for the Republic of the Philippines; an important ally, as a trading part-

ner, and as a compatriot in the struggle to preserve freedom of the seas to protect life at sea, and to combat global terror.ò 

Todayôs ceremony marked the third delivery of a high-endurance Coast Guard cutter to the Philippine government. The two 

other decommissioned cutters were the San Diego-based Hamilton and Charleston, South Carolina-based Dallas. 

 

Under the EDA program, assets no longer needed and declared excess by the U.S. Armed Forces may be offered at reduced or 

no cost to eligible foreign recipients on an ñas is, where isò basis in support of U.S. national security and foreign policy objec-

tives, under authorities established in the Foreign Assistance Act of 1961 and the Arms Export Control Act.  Typically, EDA 

is transferred to support U. S. allies in their modernization efforts and to assist Latin American and Caribbean nations in their 

counter-narcotics programs.  

 

In Boutwellôs case, the cutter is an $8 million grant, but the Philippine Navy is investing $16 million to modernize and outfit 

the cutter in the U.S. as part of the transfer program.  The U.S. Coast Guard also benefits from the transfer by saving over $12 

million in ship disposal costs.  Both nations benefit by improving maritime safety and security mission capacity in the inter-

national waters surrounding the Republic of the Philippines. 

Boutwell was decommissioned March 16 at San Diego after 48 years of service to the 
nation. Boutwell is the third and longest-serving cutter named after the former Secre-
tary of the Treasury, George Sewall Boutwell. 

Released from the Coast Guard District 11 Newsroom.  

Former Cutter Boutwell christened as Philippine frigate BRP Andres 

Bonifacio 

http://www.dsca.mil/programs/excess-defense-articles-eda
http://www.uscgnews.com/clients/4007/701178.pdf
http://www.uscgnews.com/clients/4007/701166.pdf
http://www.uscg.mil/pacarea/cgcboutwell/
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